
From: D. S. < >  
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 5:42 PM 
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Vermont public records request - 4/20/20 - Belcher 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Charity,  
 
I’m concerned that the Vermont Attorney General is confused. My public records request sought 
records re: the Vermont Attorney General’s statement “Judge Belcher”. 
 
The correspondence that the Vermont Attorney General has sent contains no records re: “Judge 
Belcher”. 
 
Please have the Vermont Attorney General review his statement and my public records request, and 
respond pursuant to the Vermont Public Records Act. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David Shaddy, RN  

Sent from my iPhone 
 




